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           July 2018 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
The exam season is now over and, obviously, we hope for the best possible results for all our students.  
Details about the days when they can come in and pick up results are below. We have over 260 students 
who have applied for university this year and we hope that they achieve the grades they need to get into 
the institutions and courses that they have applied for. I am also pleased to confirm that the school has 
recently won two prestigious awards, for being in the top 10% of schools in the UK, both for student 
progress and achievement by the end of Yr. 11.  Well done to all our students, teachers, parents and 
governors for helping us to achieve this.  A great team effort! 

 
Arrangements for the end of term: 

 Last day for Yr. 12 – Friday 13th July.  Over the summer, they should revise their courses, use the 
time for wider reading and prepare for next year.  If they have ambitions to get into the best 
universities, summer preparation is vital. 

 Monday 16th July is Sports Day at Perivale Athletics track, Yrs.7-9., 9 a.m. to 2.45pm. 
 Yr. 10 come into school for a day based on team building and careers workshops 

 Tuesday – Wednesday 17-18th July: a mixture of lessons, trips and events for students 

 Last day for Yr. 10 Wednesday 18th July; Yr. 10 will end school at 10.45 a.m. after an assembly and 
theatre production on staying safe 

 Last day for Yrs. 7-9 – Thursday 19th July: students will leave at 12.00 mid-day  after a final school 
assembly and form celebration 
 

Exam Results Days August 2018 

A Level Results    
  

Thursday 16th August, Main Hall, Lady Margaret 
entrance. 8.30 a.m. Yr13; 9.30 a.m. for any Yr12 
results 

GCSE Results and Post-16 Enrolment Day for 
all Yr.11 Greenford Students 

Thursday 23rd August, Main Hall, Lady Margaret 
entrance. 8.30 a.m. Yr11; 9.30 a.m. for all other 
years receiving results 
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Arrangements for the start of the new academic year, September 2018-19: 
The construction of the i-Block for Yr. 7 (and Yr. 8 from 2019-20) has gone well, but perhaps inevitably, 
there have been a few delays at the end.  As a result, we have written to the parents of Yr. 6 into 7 to 
remind them of the revised starting date. Please note the following: 

 Yrs. 8-11 and Yr. 13 will start as previously notified on Thursday 6th September 

 Yr. 12 will have induction days on Tuesday and Wednesday 4-5th September; their normal lessons 
and timetable will begin on Monday 10th September 

 Yr. 7 will begin 4 days later than previously scheduled due to the opening of the new i-Block.  We 
sincerely apologise to parents and carers for any inconvenience caused.  The first day for Yr. 7 is 
Tuesday 11th September, entrance via Ruislip Rd. 

 
Staff Leaving:  At the end of every academic year, we have some staff that will be leaving us.  I want to 
thank all of the following for all their dedication, hard-work and commitment to Greenford High. 
 

Staff Department 

Ms Warner Lunchtime Supervisor 

Ms Kaur Lunchtime Supervisor 

Ms Eccles Lunchtime Supervisor 

Mr Bugembe Cover Supervisor 

Mrs Hill Cover Supervisor 

Mrs Contractor Higher Level  TA 

Mrs Thurston Cover Supervisor 

Ms Watson Geography 

Ms Sanchez Spanish 

Ms Middleton Japanese 

Ms Wilson English 

Mr Baker Economics 

Mr Mellett Business 

Ms Deane Science 

Mr Watts Science 

Ms Patel Science 

Ms Thomas Citizenship 

Ms Hussan SENCO 

 
Details of term dates for the academic year 2018-19, are included with this letter and have also been 
placed on our website. 
 
On behalf of all the school community – students, staff and Governors – I wish each and every 
parent/carer a happy and restful summer holidays.  In particular, I would ask all our parents to 
encourage their sons and daughters to read regularly over the holiday. With A Level and GCSE students, 
it is important that they revise their work and continue with their wider reading over the summer. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. M. Cramer,  
Headteacher 
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